
	

December 

 
December	news	from	Room	3	

Miss	Andrea,	Miss	Laurel	and	Miss	Liz	
	
Special	Favorites:		Some	of	our	favorite	activities	this	month	included	our	
discovery	of	nocturnal	animals.		We	also	talked	about	being	a	good	neighbor	and	
how	it	is	important	to	be	helpful	to	others.		We	liked	seeing	our	baby	needs	items	
grow	and	sorting	them	out.		We	learned	a	big	word,	hibernation,	and	how	certain	
animals	sleep	all	winter	long.		And	we	loved	the	turkey	pokey!	
	
December	Themes:		Open	Exploration,	Snow	People	and	Holiday	Happenings.	
	
Special	Dates:		Wednesday	December	20th,	please	join	us	at	11:00am	&	3:00	
pm	and	on	Thursday	December	21st	please	join	us	at	11:00am	&	3:00	p.m.	
for	our	special	holiday	program.		Please	bring	your	cameras!	
	
There	will	be	no	school	December	25th	-	January	4th			.	We	will	see	you	back	for	
classes	on	Monday,	January	8th	and	Tuesday,	January	9th		.	
	
November	Birthdays:		We	did	not	have	any	to	celebrate	this	month.	
	
Parent	Helpers:		Thank	you	to	all	of	your	parent	helpers	this	month!		The	kids	
love	to	have	new	faces	in	the	classroom.	
	
A	few	last	things:		This	is	the	season	where	excitement	and	the	beginning	of	
cabin	fever	begins.		We	will	try	and	find	calming	activities	for	your	child	to	engage	
in	along	with	our	regular	activities.		We	will	also	try	to	continue	to	get	outside	
when	possible.		Please	dress	appropriate	for	outdoor	play.	
Cold	and	flu	season	is	upon	us	and	we	have	had	lots	of	runny	noses.		We’d	love	it	if	
you	would	work	with	your	child	on	blowing	their	noses	and	also	covering	their	
face	with	their	sleeve	when	they	cough	or	sneeze.		Please	be	considerate	of	
classmates	(and	teachers),	and	keep	your	child	home	if	they	are	not	feeling	well.		
We	want	everyone	healthy	for	the	holiday’s.	
	
PLEASE	READ	THE	DECEMBER	GENERAL	NEWSLETTER	FOR	MORE	
INFORMATION.	

 


